End of Year Meeting of the Bath Town Board

Date & Time:		December 29, 2021			4:30PM

Place:			Town Board Room			Municipal Building

Present:		Supervisor, Ronald Smith; Councilmen William Glosick, Hal Bailey
  
Supervisor, Smith opened the Meeting of the Bath Town Board with the pledge of allegiance to the flag at 4:30PM. 

Supervisor Smith discussed the LP Building Solutions project that has been proposed with the Board. This project will be 70 acres located on State Route 54 and Industrial Park. They anticipate sixty (60) jobs will be created.  With a project of this size Supervisor Smith asked the Board to consider having an engineer consultant to assist the Planning Board and Code Officer.  

Resolution #21-110
Motion made by Councilman Glosick, seconded by Councilman Bailey to approve hiring an engineering consultant from Hunt Engineering to assist the Planning Board and Code Officer with the up coming LP Building Solutions project.
Adopted:	Councilman Glosick			Aye
		Councilman Bailey			Aye
		Supervisor Smith			Aye

Supervisor Smith informed the Board that Carl Tuttle needed one more kennel per the inspection report.  A new kennel has been purchased and will be installed upon receipt.

     Resolution # 21-111
Motion made by Councilman Glosick, seconded by Councilman Bailey to pay all audited claims against the Town of Bath as follows was
Adopted:	Councilman Glosick			Aye
		Councilman Bailey			Aye
[bookmark: _Hlk66361506]		Supervisor Smith			Aye
 					December 2021
Fund			Claim #		Abstract		Amount
A			301-305		21			$   6,099.24
B			98-101			14			$      342.98
DA			250-271		13			$ 27,318.25
DB			175-185			18			$ 34,355.07
Grand Total									$  68,115.54

Motion made by Councilman Glosick, seconded by Councilman Bailey to adjourn the meeting of the Bath Town Board at 4:45pm.  Passed unanimously
		Respectfully submitted,
Rhonda Tobias
Bath Town Clerk




































 

